George "Pat" F. Crowell, Mgr. Crowell Lugiber Company Attica, Kansas

Dear Pats

Received your letter expressing appreciation for the Rebounds. We will be gladtte add your name to the mailing list. We are enclosing two copies of Rebounds #17. You may send one copy on to your son, and If you will send us his address, we will be glad to put his name on our regular list and send his copy direct to him.

Thank you for your offer of help. It is nice to have someone so willing in case we should need you.

Yours sincerely,

Director of RhykkhdadsEducation Varsity Basketball Coach

TOA: MEE